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Greetings from District 8! 

I can’t believe that it is already time to start planning our fall events. District 8 has a save the date for 

our annual Fall Festival on Thursday November 14th, 2024, at Cedar Hills Community church in Cedar 

Rapids. We plan to have dinner, hold a fundraising auction, along with a bake sale. We will also feature 

an Al-Anon and AA speaker. A flyer will be coming out soon, so keep an eye out for that.  

Several of our local meetings are now including speaker meetings. We are finding this is a wonderful 

way to grow our groups and build the local Al-Anon community.  

Currently we have 11 registered in-person Al-Anon meetings and 1 Alateen meeting each week. As well 

as our monthly Area Substance Abuse Council’s Family Night. For more District 8 meeting information 

please visit https://www. cedarrapidsareaal-anon.org/meetings/  

Together in purpose!  

Peace and blessings,  

Mary H.  
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